Brussels, 27th November 2020

Commissioner Janusz Wojciechowski European Commission Rue de la Loi, 200 B-1049 Brussels

O/REF; km/sh/L-058-2020-EN

RE: UECBV - Meeting - 23rd November 2020 - Thank you

Dear Commissioner Wojciechowski,

it was a privilege and an honour to have our first meeting with you on 23^{rc} November 2020,

In the name of UECRV, I would like to thank you for your kind understanding looking forward to tackling the challenging situation.

As you mentioned and confirmed via your kind tweet naming us an important sector and being fundamental worldwide to achieve food security, to provide public goods and to contribute to rural areas' vitality, we have pleasure in sending you herewith our Farm-to-Fork position paper as we spoke about committing to work on the coming issues the next few months and years.

As indicated, it is our hope that we will have you at our AGM in Warsaw now planned for next August/September. Please do not hesitate to let know what the best dates would be for you.

Yours sincerely,



Personal Data